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"Democracy has prevailed.

Today's vote of the State Board of Canvassers to certify Michigan's November election confirms the truth:
the election was fair and secure, and the results accurately reflect the will of the voters.

Arecord breaking 5.5 million Michigan citizens cast ballots in this election, more than ever before in our
state’s history. Their will is clear and unequivocal.

Now we turn to the important work of implementing a statewide risk limiting audit and local procedural
audits to affirm the integrity of the process and identify opportunities for improvement. And we will
continue working with lawmakers at the state and federal level to strengthen our elections even further in
the months ahead.

Our democracy, like the election officials who administer it, is resilient. Today it and they survived an
unprecedented attack on its integrity. There will no doubt be more similar attacks in the future, based in
falsehoods and misinformation. But then, as now, we will be ready to respond as always with facts, data,
and the truth."
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For media questions, contact
Tracy Wimmer at 517-281-1876.

We welcome questions and comments at the Contact the Secretary of State page.

Customers may call the Department of State Information Center to
speak to a customer-service representative at 888-SOS-MICH (767-6424).
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